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31st January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we will be starting our Reading Café sessions again this term, 
starting with Barracudas class on the 7th February. They will be held for the class that has their 
sharing assembly on a Friday morning from approximately 9:30 – 10am after the assembly. We 
hope that by following the assembly with your child’s Reading Café session, this will encourage 
many of you to support your child with their development of reading.  
There will be an opportunity to listen to your child read, before engaging in discussion about the 
text. There will be a variety of resources available to help prompt discussions which we hope will 
inspire ways to continue to support your child with their reading at home. Some resources will also 
be available to take home. 
Tea and coffee will also be available (it wouldn’t be a café without it!). 
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible attending your child’s Reading Café sessions. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Kate Brunton 
 
 
 
 
 


